
Fantastic! Very humorous! 
(even though it’s not really supposed to be)  

Thought provoking! Just some of 
the comments we have heard about 
our past men’s Christmas plays.  

And we have another good one in 
rehearsal for this year that you 

won’t want to miss! Please join us 
Saturday, December 6 at 2:00 PM in 

our chapel to see this years  
performance of “A New Beginning”. 

 
THANK YOU FOR READING OUR NEWSLETTER . IF YOU WISH 
FOR YOUR NAME TO BE REMOVED FROM OUR MAILING LIST,  

PLEASE CALL 615-449-0825 AND ASK FOR PEGGY. 
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Thanks to Pastor Haun of  
Watertown Church of God of 
Prophecy, for taking our guys 
fishing! I think you could just 
about feed all of Cedarcroft 
with that fish you caught!  

 
November Birthdays! 

Nov. 2 ~ Mike M. 
Nov. 6 ~ Hurley G. 

Nov. 11 ~ Kenneth O. 
Nov. 11 ~ Joel V. 
Nov. 13 ~ Eric L. 
Nov. 14 ~ Steve S. 
Nov. 15 ~ Jacob K. 
Nov. 19 ~ Travis G. 

The Staff at Cedarcroft 
would like to wish you a 

Happy Thanksgiving 
complete with all of 

God’s richest blessings! 

Many thanks to the Civitan Club for their generous donation that allowed us to purchase a 
Wii Fit Game System for our residents to play. It is a great interactive game that not only is 

fun to play, but gives them some much needed exercise! And they really love it! 

 
If you have not already done so, 

please remember to R.S.V.P. for our 
annual Christmas Banquet! It will be 
on Monday, December 15 at 6:30 in 
the First Baptist Church Fellowship 
Hall. We would love to see all of our 
residents’ families, our supporters 

and friends there! We’ll have a  
delicious dinner and lots of fun  

entertainment! Please call Peggy at 
449-0825 to reserve your spot! 

Our Costume Party Participants! 
Winners: 
1st Place: Ronnie T. as the Tin Man 
2nd Place: Mike P. as a Foxy Lady 
3rd Place: Michael D. as a Hobo 


